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HFC Committee

From: County Clerk
Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 8:07 AM
To: HFC Committee
Subject: FW: 6.04.041 bill

 
 

From: bobycat64 <bobycat64@yahoo.com>  
Sent: Saturday, May 09, 2020 12:23 PM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: 6.04.041 bill 
 
 
 
I am absolutely apposed to this bill! I am  50 plus year resident and am in support of the SNR programs and 
colonies of feral cats. It is the most humane way of controlling the feral cat population.  There needs to be 
more discussion and education about this and not sneaking in these things behind the backs of the residents of
this community.  Even hotels support feral cat colonies.  This is outrageous.   
 
Sent from my T‐Mobile 4G LTE Device 

 


